RE: Campus Safety and Library Plan



Sean Prather Fri 9/21/2018 10:10 AM

Mark as unread

To: Tina Inzerilla;

Bing Maps

+ Get more apps

Tina,

Thank you also for meeting with me. I have spoken with the officers who work during the times you listed. Please let me know if there is anything else campus safety can do.

From: Tina Inzerilla

Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 3:05 PM

To: Sean Prather < SPrather@laspositascollege.edu>

Subject: Campus Safety and Library Plan

Hi Sean,

It was great seeing you today!

Here's a summary of what we discussed about creating a plan between Campus Safety and the Library.

One of the Officers will walk through the library between 9 pm and 10 pm, Monday through Thursday and Saturdays between 5 pm and 6 pm. The Campus Safety officers will give the librarian faculty and classified professionals a better sense of security near the closing time of the library.

There will be a minimum of one meeting a year between us to discuss any changes to the plan.

Thanks, Tina

Tina Inzerilla, Ph.D. Library Coordinator Las Positas College 3000 Campus Hill Drive Livermore, CA 94551 925-424-1158 925-424-1150 (reference desk)